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February 21st-27th is National Eating Disorders Awareness 
Week!  
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• 

• 
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Health benefits or health benefit administration may be provided by or through Highmark Wholecare, coverage by 

Gateway Health Plan, an independent licensee of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association (“Highmark Wholecare”). 

https://www.nimh.nih.gov/health/topics/eating-disorders#part_2272

